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21st January 2020 
 

 Our Ref: HT.JL.2053 

Your Ref: 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Year 9 Guided Choices Evening – Thursday 30th January 2020 

On Thursday 30th January, we will hold our Guided Choices Evening from 6.00pm to 7.30pm. 

 

As parents/carers you are invited to the Academy to talk to individual members of staff as well as to listen to a 

talk regarding the guided choices process and careers, information and guidance.  On the evening your child will 

be provided with a booklet detailing all the subjects that will be available and details of their individual interviews, 

which you will also be invited to.  These interviews will start week beginning 3rd February and will be over the 

course of 2 weeks with a senior member of staff.  

  

Clearly, this is an important time for your child as the choices they make now may well affect the path they take 

in the future.  We will, of course, offer as much support and guidance as we can, to both you and your child, in 

order that they make the choices most suited to their career aspirations and their individual interests.  

  

There will be two talks in the Theatre one at 6.00pm and one at 6.45pm, which will last no more than 20 minutes 

to talk you through the process and provide some further careers, information and guidance.   There will be 

individual subject staff and displays of subjects in the Sports Hall.  

  

Once the subject choices have been finalised, I will write to you again to confirm the subjects your child will be 

studying in their Key Stage 4 programme.  

 

Please complete the attached reply slip and return to Reception to confirm your attendance. 

  

I look forward to seeing you on 30th January, however, if you have any questions in the meantime, please do not 

hesitate to contact me or Ms Hadley.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss H Tanner 

Senior Vice Principal 
 

http://www.rsaacademy.org/


 

Year 9 Guided Choices Evening – Thursday 30th January 2020 

  

  

  

Child’s Name: ________________________________________Tutor Group: _________________  

  

  

I will be attending the Year 9 Guided Choices Evening  

  

I am unable to attend the Year 9 Guided Choices Evening  

  

  

  

Signed: _________________________________ Print Name: _______________________________  

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO RECEPTION 

  

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


